
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

 
**Early Dismissal October 24 – Students must be picked up 

at 11:50am** 

**No school for students on October 25 for Pro-D** 

 

Looking Ahead 

• October 21 

o Cross country race at Lambrick 

• October 23 

o Parent-Teacher Conferences – 3-6pm 

• October 24 

o Early dismissal – school ends at 11:50am 

o Parent-Teacher Conferences 1-4pm 

• October 25 

o Pro-D – no school for students 

• October 28 

o Cross country finals at UVic 

• October 29 

o Science World presentations 

• November 3 

o Daylight Savings Time ends 

• November 5 

o Student photo retakes 

• November 8 

o Remembrance Day Assembly 

• November 11 

o Remembrance Day – School closed 

• November 22 

o Pro-D – no school for students 

 

Gr. 5 Strings - Tuesday and Thursday at 3-3:45 pm 
Gr. 4 & 5 Quadra Choir Thursdays 8 am  
 

 



From Our Wonderful PAC 

Hello Quadra Families, 

Thank you to all that attended our in-person PAC meeting on Wednesday.  Our next one is scheduled for Wednesday 

November 20 at 7PM.  The minutes from the meeting can be found 

here:  https://docs.google.com/document/d/1GTUtrM4Mi_VFJQDESi42-kBAmyVW1Vb3CbG-Ru7z_kE/edit?usp=sharing 

A few reminders around upcoming events/deadlines 

1. Our community value fundraiser officially ends today but there is still time to get in last minute orders if you missed 

out.  If you have chosen not to participate in the fundraiser please ensure the book is returned to your teacher or the 

office.  Each book is individually numbered for the child it was provided to and PAC is responsible to pay for any books 

not returned to us.  Remember that prizes for the Royals Tickets and Pizza Parties for the classes will be awarded once 

all sales are finalized and unsold books are returned. 

2.  Our next event is a community board game night happening on Thursday November 7 at 5:30PM in the school 

gym, we will be selling pizza and concession items.  This is open to all families of Quadra.  Entrance is by donation at the 

door but we do require pre-registration to ensure we have enough space.  Please complete the google form 

here:  https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeUcdhFYAF6dur_lxcP5JTCTJh-

Yept9ENOCwGszPWMsk0JLQ/viewform 

3. Spirit Wear deadline is fast approaching, our store closes on October 27.  You can purchase directly at the following 

link:  https://store.passionsports.ca/QESES/shop/home 

4.  Bottle Drive is happening on Sunday October 20 from 10AM-2PM, if you can volunteer and haven't yet signed up 

please email PAC or fill out the form on our website (quadrapac.net).  Otherwise drop off those empties! 

5.  Loonie Emporium!! A Quadra tradition is coming up, we have yet to have a parent lead step forward and need 2 for 

this event.  Without a lead organizer we cannot run the event.  If you would like to volunteer for that role please contact 

PAC ASAP. 

As always, any questions or suggestions on ways PAC can support students can be sent via email to us 

at connect@quadrapac.net 

 

Your Quadra PAC Executive Team 
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